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1.  During the month of December, Buckland will be collecting Lysol spray and 
Clorox disinfecting wipes.  A box will be placed in the front lobby near the 
Christmas tree for donations.  Our goal is to stay one step ahead of the germs 
during the cold and flu season! 
 
2.  Progress Reports will go home on Friday, December 7. 
 
3.  Santa will visit our students on Friday, December 14. 
 
4.  We will have a pajama day at Buckland on Monday, December 17.  Students 
can pay $1.00 to wear their pajamas to raise funds for the Polar Plunge and Gates 
County Special Olympics. 
 
5.  If ANY of your phone numbers have changed or if you have disconnect your 
home phone, please contact the school so the updates can be made in 
Buckland’s data system. 
 
6.  Fall pictures are for sale in the office.  School pictures make great Christmas 
gifts!  Make-up pictures should be in soon. 
 
7.  Our 2nd grade students will provide the Christmas program on Wednesday, 
December 19 in the gym at 9:30 AM. 
 
8.  The students will be released for the Christmas Break at 1:00 PM on 
Wednesday, December 19.  Classes will resume as usual on Thursday, January 3. 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas!! 


